
 
 
 
Dear Registry Operator, 
  
Today we have released new functionality in the Centralized Zone Data Service (CZDS) system 

that allows zone file access requesters to cancel a previously submitted access request that is 
still in pending status. 
  
Canceled access requests will no longer require any action from the requester or the registry 
operator and will have no effect on future access requests by the same requester. Canceled 
requests, if any, will be listed in the new “Canceled” list view for CZDS requests in the Naming 
Services portal (NSp). 
  
If you have any questions, please contact globalsupport@icann.org. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Technical Services 
Global Domains and Strategy 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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